
  CITY OF LA CROSSE  
 ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 
      400 LA CROSSE ST  
                     LA CROSSE, WI  54601-3396 
  PHONE: 608-789-7505 
     FAX: 608-789-8184  
 
 

     
October 11, 2016 

 
 
     Re:  MUNICIPAL WELL 22 & 26 UPGRADES          
  
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the Municipal Well 22 & 26 Upgrades Project: 
 
 
FOWLER & HAMMER, INC.    $610,200.00 
LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 
 
Borton Construction, Inc.    $627,700.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Kish & Sons Electric, Inc.    $645,940.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Market & Johnson, Inc.    $655,613.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Wieser Brothers General Contractor, Inc.  $742,998.00 
La Crescent, Minnesota 
 
 
The Engineer estimate for the Municipal Well 22 & 26 Upgrades Project is $500,000.00. 
 
The City Engineer recommends rejecting all bids due to being over-budget. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Randy Turtenwald 
     City Engineer 
 
RT:kn 


